
VEHICLE   POLICIES  
 
If   your   child   will   be   driving   and   parking   a   vehicle   on   campus   each   week,   he   or   she   will   need   to  
register   the   vehicle   with   the   Buildings   and   Grounds   Department.   They   can   register   in   person   or  
through   email.  
 
Boarders   who   have   a   vehicle   on   campus   during   the   school   week   must   agree   to   abide   by   the  
following   rules.    Violation   of   these   rules   may   result   in   loss   of   driving   privileges   or   disciplinary  
action.  
 
We   are   strict   about   vehicle   use.    Please   make   sure   your   child   is   clear   about   the  
expectations   below   if   you   plan   to   allow   him   or   her   to   keep   a   vehicle   on   campus   this   school  
year.   
 

● Boarders   may   not   drive   during   the   school   day.   
 

● Boarders   may   not   drive   to   the   MAC   or   OMNI   may   not   use   those   parking   lots.  
 
● Boarders   may   not   drive   other   day   students   or   boarders   without   explicit   permission   from  

their   own   parent/guardian   and   the   parent/guardian   of   all   students   in   the   vehicle.  
 

● Boarders   may   drive   off-campus    with   parent   permission   ONLY    and   must   sign-out.  
 

● All   boarders   who   drive   off   campus   with   permission   must   return   by   7:00   p.m.   
 

● Boarders   may   not   drive   off   campus   after   7:00   p.m.  
 

● Boarders   driving   back   to   campus   Sunday   evenings   must   arrive   by   9:00   p.m.  
 

● Parking   is   in   the    Tennis   Court   Lot .   The   parking   spaces   around   the   dorm   and   closest   to   the  
Castle   and   to   Almy   Field   are   not   for   student   parking.   

 
● Boarders   who   violate   parking   restrictions   may   receive   detentions.   Repeat   offenders   may  

have   his/her   vehicle   towed   at   his/her   expense.  
 

● Boarders   who   violate   any   of   the   above   policies   will   lose   vehicle   privileges   and   may   face  
other   disciplinary   action.  

 
 
 
**As   previously   noted,   for   the   2020-2021   school   year,   boarding   students   MAY   NOT   use  
vehicles   during   the   week   for   off-campus   travel   except   for   medical   appointments   and  
outside   program   commitments.   Errands,   food   shopping,   and   other   miscellaneous   vehicle  
use   is   not   permitted   this   year.**  


